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Tazewell County School Board Member David Woodard  
Elected VSBA President-Elect  

 
November 19, 2021 – David Woodard, who has served on the Tazewell County School Board 
since 2008, has been named president-elect of the Virginia School Boards Association (VSBA) 
at the association’s annual convention, which took place November 17-19 in Williamsburg, VA.  
 
Woodard has served thirteen years on the Tazewell County School Board and has held several 
leadership positions with the VSBA, including serving as an at-large member, a chair of the 
south west region, a nominating committee member, a member of the audit committee, member 
of the finance committee, member of the taskforce on schools in challenging environments, and 
chair of the federal relations and legislative positions committees. Woodard has also served 
both as a delegate at the VSBA Delegate Assembly and as a moderator at the VSBA Annual 
Convention. 
 
“The Virginia School Boards Association is the primary voice for public education in the 
Commonwealth. I am humbled to even be considered, but beyond honored to be elected to the 
office of President Elect.” said Woodard. “While we all come from different corners of the state, 
we all have common issues that bind us together in this organization. It is my hope, over the 
course of the next few years, that we, as the membership of VSBA, can unite in one solid and 
formidable voice for our children in this great Commonwealth.” 
 
About the Virginia School Boards Association 
The Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia school 
boards, promotes excellence in public education through advocacy, training, and services. The 
Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to meet the 
needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders.  
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